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22
nd

 September 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing to advise you that the school has been given permission to have an extra INSET day on 

Monday November 2
nd

 2015. 

 

As you know, we have had a lot of staff changes this year and feel that it is vital that our staff are 

fully up to date to enable your child to have the best learning experience they can. 

 

Attached is a copy of the revised term dates for the 2015-16 academic year along with those for 

2016-17 to enable you to plan your holidays during times of school closure. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr N Copestake 

Head of School 

    ‘Work hard, be kind’ 


